
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Legal Notice  

Town of Whately 
  

 Notice is hereby given that the Zoning Board of Appeals of Whately will 

hold a public hearing on Thursday, June 1, 2017 at 7:00 pm at the Town 

Offices, 4 Sandy Lane, Whately. Roderick M. Reed, of 25 Swamp Road, has 

applied for a special permit to rent one or more trailers on premises located 

at White Birch Campground, 214 North Street. Application for the special 

permit is to be considered under the provisions of the Whately Zoning 

Bylaws as provided by M.G.L. c. 40A.  

                                                                                            

                              Roger P. Lipton, Chair 

                                                                       Zoning Board of Appeals 

 


